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Boneo Water Recycling Plant 

Key points of this month’s bulletin 

 Works will take place on Saturday 8 and Sunday 9 August (7am to 7pm) within the new 
administration building.  

Project update 

We can’t believe it is August! While our works 
continue on site, our team remains vigilant with 
ensuring planning and processes are in place to 
physical distance and maintain high levels of 
hygiene.  

From a work point of view the team has 
undertaken the following activities in July:  

 Completion of the structure for the new 
dewatering building. 

 Digester no.2 works were completed. 
 Installation of pipe racks around the site 

were completed 
 The underground pipework and Recycled 

Water Plant Treatment bypass was 
completed for the new Final Effluent 
Pumping Station.  

 

  

 

New Dewatering building 

Piperack installation for Thickening Mixing Tank 

Digester No. 2 
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Upcoming works  

In August the project team plans to: 

 Construct the concrete pads for the cogeneration plant. 
 Begin electrical works in the inlet works and dewatering areas. 

 Install underground and fire service pipework. 

After hours works 

On Saturday 8 August and Sunday 9 August (7am to 6pm) we will install the electrical distribution 
board for the administration building with the majority of works taking place inside.  

Further information - SEO Connection 

Last month we confirmed that we no longer needed to install a pipeline in the MW easement. 
Instead a new pump station will be constructed which will not be visible from outside the Plant and 
comply with all project requirements.  

Need to get in touch? 

We’re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team: 

Contact: Amee Olver 
Phone:  0438 926 446 
Email:  amee.olver@jhg.com.au   
 
To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade 

please email robyn.brown@jhg.com.au. 

Community updates are available on South East Water’s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
project page. 
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